
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: Nov. 13, 2023 

TO: All CPOs. 

FROM: Office of Management and Enterprise Services. 

SUBJECT: SW1034R Managed Print Services. 

CONTACT: Marc Brown, CPO, 405-521-6669, email: marc.brown@omes.ok.gov. 

PURPOSE: For use by state agencies and other government entities, SW1034R has been awarded to 
RK Black, Inc. 

Statewide Contract: SW1034R has been awarded to RK Black, Inc. via the state solicitation process. 
This contract includes managed print services and multi-function devices via brands such as Kyocera, 
Canon, Ricoh and more. The terms of the contract will run through Nov. 7, 2024. There are four options to 
renew under the current Terms and Conditions. 

You may use the following link to access this contract: 

https://www.ok.gov/dcs/solicit/app/solicitationDetail.php?conID=4675 
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